
 

  Weekly COVID-19 Update: 

We continue in Phase 1 of our Regathering Guidelines. Hospitalization percentage in our area moved 

below 15% for the second week in a row.  In normal circumstances we might be entertaining in-person 

worship again, but with the damage to our facility due to the winter weather, we cannot recommence at 

this time.  Stay tuned to future announcements on the timeline for repairs. 

We are tracking members that we are aware of that have tested positive as well as vaccinations to date: 

• 1 death 

• 3 active cases 

• Vaccination for members – 49 responses to survey 

o Yes – 23 

o No – 19 

o Planning for future - 4 

o Not getting - 3 

If you have tested positive or know of anyone within our congregation that has tested positive, please 

notify the church promptly.  We will be doing contract tracing and let others know of who might be at 

risk.  Additionally, we would like to support our church family with care. 

 

Above you will see the highlighted area, Area P.  This is an exceptionally large area which includes San 

Antonio.  The current statistics as of February 23, 2021: 



Hospitalizations: 11.67%  - We had a decreased an additional 1% in a week’s time.  Numbers are steady 

declining. 

The Peace Regathering Team will be monitoring the daily COVID statistics and will continue to advise the 

church council on changes that impact our in-person worship services and church community.  Our 

Peace Regathering Guidelines are modeled after the State of Texas opening guidelines.  Instead of using 

active cases, which have proven to be difficult to gauge, we are monitoring the percentage of 

hospitalizations.    

https://www.peacenb.org/df_media/W1siZiIsIjIwMjAvMDkvMjgvMTEvNDQvMDgvYTA2ZGQyNjktZDJmMi00MDc1LWE0MmMtMDlkOGRhN2JlMjdhL1BlYWNlIHJlLWdhdGhlcmluZyBjaGFydCBndWlkZWxpbmUgMi5wZGYiXV0/Peace%20re-gathering%20chart%20guideline%202.pdf?sha=0a1e7b909e59215a

